
Caitlin Bourgeois <cthompson@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Fwd: Re. 299 Second Street LLC
1 message

Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov> Mon, Jun 2, 2025 at 12:21 PM
To: Caitlin Bourgeois <cthompson@baystlouis-ms.gov>
Cc: joejoe1218@bellsouth.net

Could you add this to packet for 299 Second Street 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Marion Beal <joejoe1218@bellsouth.net>
Date: Sat, May 31, 2025 at 2:48 PM
Subject: Re. 299 Second Street LLC
To: Jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov <Jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov>

I live in my family home and have been since December 1950.  My address is 127 Railroad Ave.  I am located right across
the Railroad tracks.

I oppose the Special Exception for 299 Second Street LLC for the following reason the lack of parking.  They do have a
few street parking but not many.  

Marion Louise Beal
127 Railroad Avenue
Bay St. Louis, MS 39520
Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android
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